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Dear Parent / Carer
We finish on Thursday for the October break and return on Monday 17 October.

Thank you to everyone who attended our recent Book Fair.  Thanks to parents and P7s who helped us as shopkeepers.  We raised the tremendous sum of £2046.00 which enabled us to buy 10 books for every class.
Recently our P4s and 3s have visited the local Science Festival, P1 and 2 attended a Magic Roadshow at Peebles High School and P7 have been to Crucial Crew.  Thank you to all parents who have come along to help make these events happen.
Thank you to all who gave towards Mr Wilson’s gift, he was presented with a cashmere Hearts scarf from the children.

Please regularly check your child’s class blog – using the link below, then choosing you child’s class from the Class blogs drop down.
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sb/kps1617/ 
This week we are being reviewed by the local authority and have a range of visitors looking at all that the school does.
Congratulations to the Green Team – who have helped us secure our second green flag!
House Captains

Our P7s were given the opportunity to apply for House Captain.  The best four in each house presented to the rest of the senior school as to why it should be them.  The successful candidates were:-
David




James



Alexander
Ava Church



Carys Cornwall

Eva Harris
Harrison Nicol



Rory Laidlaw


Rio Bhatia

Rag Bag 

Thank you to everyone who donated unwanted clothes to our Rag Bag – the last uplift earned us £38.40.   Our next scheduled uplift is in December but you can donate at any time to our container at the top of the hill.
Bug Busting

We have headlice in school.  Please ‘bug bust’ over the holidays.

Leisure and Social Committee update
Thank you to those who replied offering to help at the Hallowe’en disco.  Unfortunately there was not a big enough response to go ahead with this event.  There will be no Hallowe’en Disco this year. The LSC is focusing on fundraising and the next event will be the Christmas Fair (date to follow).
Request
Does anyone have a P7 photograph from 1964?  If so could you let the school office know please. Many thanks.
Buddy Up Day

Peeblesshire Youth Trust is a local charity that provides support for our children and young people, through mentoring.  Mentors work with the children to build their confidence, help them realise their potential and work towards a successful transition to High School.  

To celebrate this partnership, understand mentoring and raise some much needed funds for the charity we are holding a Buddy Up Day on October 27th.   As part of the day all of the children in the school will be given a buddy, someone who they do not normally play with or work with.  We will complete challenges and have fun with some tasks.  We hope that through this they will learn more about friendship, supporting each other and working with a wider range of people outside their peer group.  We are asking all the children to bring a donation and more information will be sent home nearer the time.

Community Learning and Development (CLD)

Reading, writing and numbers: 

Anyone wanting to brush up on their skills should contact Margaret Smail, Community Learning and Development Service, SBC  on 01721 720975 . You can get help you with skills that will improve your employability, supporting your children’s homework and other everyday tasks that involve reading, writing and using numbers.

Computing Skills :

If you are an absolute beginner with computing or if you know the basics but would like some additional help then you can come along to one of our weekly Drop-ins (term time only)

Tuesdays 10.00-12.00 Peebles Community Centre- Open Doors Drop in. Learners are also invited to stay for a homemade soup lunch at 12.00 provided by volunteers from Tweeddale Youth Action.

Wednesdays 10.30- 12.00 St Ronan’s Primary School - Family Room Drop In.

For both the drop ins we have computers and laptops but learners can bring in their own laptops, tablets, notebooks etc..(fully charged please !)

ESOL (English for Speakers of Other Languages) for Adults.

Do you or anybody you know in your community need help with your English? There are classes held weekly at Peebles Community Centre for different levels of ability. To book a place or for further information please call Margaret on 01721 720975

All the above Community Learning and Development classes are free. Small charge for refreshments.

For further information on any of the above, please contact Margaret on 01721 720975 or msmail@scotborders.gov.uk
Basketball Course

This is a course for school staff, parents and high school pupils involved in the delivery of basketball to primary-aged children.  It will be held on Fridays 4 and 18 November at Earlston High School from 2.00 – 4.00pm.  There is no charge.  To book a space email Gemma Ross - GRoss@liveborders.org.uk
Diary Dates

Log on to Scottish Borders Council and search for School Term Date (scroll down to note the casual days for Tweeddale) or use this link - 

https://www.scotborders.gov.uk/info/20009/schools_and_learning/621/term_holiday_and_closure_dates
Thursday 6 October – school closes at 3.25pm and re-opens at 8.45am Monday 17 October (October Week Holiday).

Tuesday 18 and Wednesday 19 October – Flu Immunisation in school

Thursday 27 October – Buddy Up Day – details above
Thursday 10 and Friday 11 November – In-set days; staff in, pupils off

Wednesday 23 November – Parents’ Appointments, 6.00 – 9.00pm

Thursday 24 November – Parents’ Appointments, 4.00 – 7.00pm

Monday 28 November – St Andrew’s Day Holiday

Thursday 22 December  - last day of term
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